
Scouting Ireland / Irish Air Corps 
100th Anniversary Badge Challenge

To celebrate the 100th anniversary of the Irish Air Corps, the

Scouting Ireland Air Team in partnership with IAC present the

100th Anniversary Badge Challenge and offer  an opportunity to

win a VIP trip to IAC Baldonnell available to all Group Sections.

Inspired by the many roles the IAC play within the community,

ranging from Air ambulance missions, to supporting the Coast

Guard, to transporting COVID tests and many more community

support activities...

SFNI are calling on Northern Province Groups to take inspiration

and explore the work the IAC does and come up with and run a

social action or pay it forward event that will help others in our

own community.  

There is no limit to how BIG or small your social action/ pay it

forward event could be. All we ask is that you and your group take

time to explore the community work of the IAC to  help draw

inspiration to make a difference to yours.

For more information contact Drew at

programmelead@sfni.org or alternatively

airactivities@scouts.ie

All ideas and plans should be sent to airactivities@scouts.ie

The Badge Challenge is open to all Group Sections from across the Province

Submissions for the Challenge close on 30th July 2022


